

CITY OF DETROIT

SCOTT BENSON

COUNCIL MEMBER

MEMORANDUM

To: David Whitaker, Director, LPD

Through: Hon. Mary Sheffield, City Council President

From: Council Member Scott Benson submitting memorandum relative to

Date: 7/11/2022

RE: REMOVE PRIVILEGE DPD CONTRACTS MEMO

SUMMARY:

Please prepare a resolution to remove privilege on the DPD contract negotiations memo opinion dtd. fall of 2021.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact my office at, 313-224-1198

SRB

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT:

Name: Teri Bright
Position: Policy Analyst